
 
 
                                 
                                                    
                                    

 
 
                               

  
 
                               
                                              
       

 
   

 

   

 

           

       
           

     
 

     
     

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

From: Arvin, Susan on behalf of Duckworth, Rod 
Sent: Friday, April 13, 2012 11:22 AM 
Subject: Career & Technical Education Director's meeting at Mid-Florida Technical Center on April 19 
Attachments: Agenda 4.19.12.docx 

Colleagues, 

The Career and Technical Education Director’s (secondary and postsecondary) meeting is fast approaching and I look forward 
to meeting each of you on the morning of April 19. The meeting will begin at 8:00 a.m. and will be held on the second floor 
of the Fire Academy Building (1600 Building) at Mid‐Florida Technical Center. A draft agenda is attached for your 
convenience. 

On Tuesday, April 17, the presentations for this meeting will be posted to the web at 
http://www.fldoe.org/Workforce/present.asp. 

The “Florida’s Implementation of Common Core State Standards and Statewide Assessment System” session will begin at 
12:30 p.m. If you indicated you would take advantage of the lunch prepared by Mid‐Florida, the price is $8.00 and it will be 
served at noon. 

Thank you, 

Rod Duckworth 
Chancellor 
Division of Career and Adult Education 
Florida Department of Education 
325 West Gaines Street, Suite 744 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399‐0400 

Phone: (850) 245‐9047 
Fax: (850) 245‐9065 

rod.duckworth@fldoe.org 

www.fldoe.org/workforce 
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